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Question:
Is there a matching requirement for Title VII funds?

Response:
The statutory provisions cited above regarding matching funds apply to Title III funds.  There is no statutory base for requiring States to match Federal funding they receive under Title VII; therefore, there is no matching requirement for Title VII funds.
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